
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS & FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

NOVEMBER 1, 2014 
 

 

The board meeting for Northeast Neighbors & Friends was called to order at 9:00 a.m. 

by Linda Westergaard on Saturday, November 1, 2014, at Dahl’s on E. 33rd St.   In 

attendance at this meeting were Linda Westergaard, Norm Kamm, Shelly Rodriguez, 

Lawrence Malmin, Lorraine Eldredge, and Marge Ramsey.   

 

Linda announced that our speaker for Monday, November 3rd, meeting will be Clay 

Daggett who is serving his second term as the AmeriCorps member with Rebuilding 

Together Greater Des Moines.  He will talk about a new program that they have to 

help with repairs.   

 

We talked about the Affordable Housing meetings that have been held in Des Moines 

recently.  There will be a presentation at the City Council Workshop on Monday, 

November 3rd at 7:30 a.m. regarding tax credits.  This is the second presentation held 

at City Council Workshops regarding affordable housing.   

 

The next item discussed was the upcoming election.  Please get out and vote.   

 

Linda brought copies of a 2015 calendar and we marked the dates for our board 

meetings and our regular meetings.  She will finish them up and bring them to the 

meeting on Monday. 

 

The next board meeting will be Saturday, November 29th.  We will meet at Prairie 

Meadows at 8:30 a.m. and we will have our board meeting after breakfast.   

 

Our December meeting will be our Holiday party and will be held on December 1st at 

5:30 p.m. at the East Side Library.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:25 a.m.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Marge Ramsey 
 

Marge Ramsey, Secretary/Treasurer 


